
From: Michelle Crocker
To: Board of Commissioners
Cc: Alison Middleton
Subject: FW: Yes to Solar Energy!
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 2:20:12 PM

Please see email below.
Michelle

-----Original Message-----
From: Jean Jenkins <jeanh777@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 12:13 PM
To: Michelle Crocker <mcrocker@leelanau.gov>
Subject: Yes to Solar Energy!

Dear Leelanau Commissioners,

I strongly urge the Board of Commissioners to move forward in adopting solar energy at the Leelanau County
Government Center - especially if the county has the good fortune of receiving a state grant to cover the cost.  My
husband and I installed solar panels 5 years ago at our home in Glen Arbor Township and are extremely happy with
their performance. Despite Northern Michigan’s short and often cloudy winter days, the solar panels produce a vast
majority of our electricity needs each year and are proving to be a solid investment.  Adopting solar energy is a
common sense move which makes economic and environmental sense. It is a win-win.

I thank you all for your service to our community and sincerely hope you can approach this issue with an open
mind.  The potential for an upside when it comes to adopting solar energy is tremendous.

Sincerely,
Jean Jenkins
2890 S Port Oneida Rd
Maple City, MI 49664
636-236-7569 cell
jeanh777@hotmail.com

Sent from my iPad
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